
TN:  DT-95-28

To: NRC Management Directives Custodians

Subject: Elimination of Management Directive 10.9, “Cooperative
Education Program”

Purpose: Directive and Handbook 10.9 are being eliminated.

The Office of Personnel Management has abolished the use
of the term Cooperative Education Program. Guidelines on
this program are now included in Management Directive
10.13, Part II, “The NRC Student Educational Employment
Program.”

Note: Please remove material under Tab 10.9 and
discard. Do not remove Tab 10.9; it must remain in
place as a reserved number.

Office of Origin: Office of Personnel

Contact: Michael J. Fox, 415-7526

Date Approved: December 1, 1995

Volume: 10 Personnel Management

Part: 1 Employment and Staffing
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